
  
From: Chris Fowler | SAUNDERS & CO <Chris.Fowler@saunders.co.nz>  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 1:47 PM 
To: Audrey Benbrook <audrey.benbrook@wmk.govt.nz> 
Cc: Gabi Newman | SAUNDERS & CO <Gabi.Newman@saunders.co.nz> 
Subject: Bellgrove Rangiora Limited - Stream 10A - PC69 appeal status 
  

 

  

Hi Audrey  
  
During the presentation of the case for Bellgrove Rangiora Ltd at the Stream 10A Hearing earlier this 
week, the Chairperson inquired whether the decision of Commissioner Caldwell in relation to Plan 
Change 69 to the Selwyn District Plan was subject to any appeals to the Environment Court. We have 
investigated the matter and can advise as follow. 
  
PC69 was appealed by Lincoln Voice Incorporated on 4 August 2022. The appeal raises several issues 
and in broad terms opposes the Council decision to approve PC69. The Selwyn District Council has 
advised that the proceeding remains extant.  
  
I would be grateful in you would bring this email to the attention of the Chairperson.  
  
Regards 
  

 

Chris Fowler 

  

Saunders & Co Lawyers 
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